DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS. 10TH MOUNTAIN DIVISION ILIGHT INFANTRY! AND FORT DRUM
FORT DRUM. NEW YORK 13602:3000

REPLY TO January 15, 2002

ATTENTION OF

Directorate of Contracting (DOC-P/cr)
(315) 772-6514

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

REITMEYER & ASSOCIATE
13809 RESEARCH BOULEVARD
SUITE 910

AUSTIN TX 78750

Dear Sir/Madam:
We wish to extend our appreciation for your efforts of removing, replacing and
reprogramming the program logic control and running load tests on generators at Fort

Drum, New York under purchase/delivery order number DAKF36-01-P-0081.

The profcssxonal and conscientious manner in which you supported the 10™ Mountain
Division’s mission is greatly appreciated by this officz and the Fort Drumn community.

Sincerely,

TN —

Kathleen M. Coun
Chief, Purchasing Division
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